
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                     

Early Childhood Day Treatment (ECDT)     

The project is going on well. We are getting more and more known in the area. In this newsletter we want to introduce 

our Kingsford: 

 

 

 

 
People call me stubborn and stupid, but I cannot help the way I am. I am born with autism and therefore I behave 

different than other children. I cannot talk and don’t know how to interact with others. I need a lot more patience and 

attention to develop my skills.  

 

With the safe environment and daily structure of the ECDT project we will try to help Kingsford reach his potential. His 

family is very poor and consists of 5 other children. The mother is alone and tries her best to take care of all her children. 

We are in close contact with her how to get Kingsford more focused. With small steps we hope to improve the learning 

of Kingsford. To reach this goal we want to examine him in the hospital by a child psychiatrist with who we can decide 

which will be the best treatment for Kingsford. 

 

On behalf of Kingsford: Thanks for all the support! 
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     Streetyouth project 

We were searching for a way to make soap and at the same time make a profit which gives the youth the possibility to 

earn their own living. Untill now we bought the oil in the city, but someone is going to teach us to make the soap with 

locally produced oil (which is much cheaper). If this soap turns out to be a success the youth will profit directly from it. 

Starting next month we expect the first children to come in and learn the soap making.  

 

School closed for vacation 
Between the second and third trimester the school closed. During this closing we are trying to paint 1 classroom so that 

it will look and feel bright and completely new. 

 

Mr. Kwabena will take on the painting and with his experience he will do a great job. 

 

School will reopen on the 14
th

 of May so we are looking forward to see the children then! 

 

 

 

New life on the farm 
We have new little lambs this month and we are happy that they are all in a great shape and that they are healthy.   

 


